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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
APRIL 28-29, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Barbara & Arthur Davis (RIP)

Requested By:  The Fitzpatrick Family
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  For St. Therese Students receiving their 



First Communion
WEEK OF
APRIL 30-MAY 4, 2018
Monday

No Mass   

Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass 

Intention:  Mason on his 1st Birthday

Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
No Mass
   Intention:  Linus Riehle (RIP)


Requested By:  Roger & June Young
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  The Theresians
WEEKEND OF
MAY 5-6, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  For St. Therese students receiving the 
                           Sacrament of Confirmation 
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Dot Desloge Tipton (RIP)
Requested By:  Carolyn Desloge
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  Christopher Jarrach (RIP)
  Requested By:  Philip & Wilma Jarrach
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.



In Honor Of:  First Communion Students 

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
April 30-May 6, 2018
In Memory Fitzpatrick and Baker Families

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

Offertory Totals
Actual donations 4/22/2018: $7,071.01
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 419
Other donations 4/22/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $280.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$4,304.50
"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17
EASTER OFFERINGS
The Easter Season presents a wonderful opportunity for St. Therese to thank those individuals and families that support the church throughout the year with their time, talent, and financial contributions.  And, with services well attended during this season, it is also a good opportunity to extend a warm welcome to our new and returning congregation members.  We hope that you also will be generous with your time and financial support.  To assist everyone in making the consistent offerings that are so important to us, we are pleased to offer the option of giving electronically.  Please visit www.sttheresechurch.info to help us continue to receive consistent donations.  May Christ’s light shine upon you and your families!
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts. 
 “There are laminated reusable e-giving cards available in a bowl in the commons for you to drop into the offertory at Mass if you wish.”
MAY SECOND COLLECTIONS

May 5 & 6
Parish Growth Fund
May 26 & 27
        Home Missions  

BINGO UPDATE

On April 16, Bingo attendance included 29 players (8 parishioners) and 11 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $1,024.60.  Calendar year 2018 donations:  $4,073.01 for the kitchen/pantry floor.  Join us and play the new Star Progressive; bingo on the star and win the jackpot!
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions, please call Milton     694-7500

2018 ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL:  

BUILDING OUR FAMILY OF FAITH
    Over the past month, many of our parishioners have contributed their support to the 2018 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have raised $7,955 on a target of $20,500 putting us at 42.28% of our collected target.  If you have already made your 2018 Appeal gift, please accept our gratitude for your commitment.  

    If you are praying about your decision, we ask you to think about the ways the Appeal is making an impact right now in our Catholic Church.  For instance, did you know – 
· Nearly $11 million has been sent back to the parishes for their local priorities since 2010. 

· The Fuel & Hunger Fund is 100% funded by the Appeal and over the past five years, $1,410,000 has been distributed to parishes and Catholic organizations.

· Our retired priests receive pension, health insurance and long-term care due in part to the generosity of those who support the Appeal. 
 If you have not had the opportunity to contribute, please pick up a pledge envelope from our parish office.  You can also donate securely online, as well as learn more about the ministries the Appeal supports, by visiting richmondcatholicfoundation.org/giving/annual-appeal/.  



ST. THERESE INTERNATIONAL DINNER
MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!!!

This year’s International Dinner is being held Pentecost weekend, May 19th after the 5:00 PM Mass.  Be sure to sign-up in the commons so we know how many to set-up for.  Bring your favorite non-USA dish (from Batswana? From Peru? From Ireland? From Poland?)  We celebrate Church Universal in this microcosm we call St. Therese.
PARISH COUNCIL ELECTION DATE CHANGED

Parish Council Election date has changed to the weekend of May 5 and 6.  Voting will take place during all the Masses.  All parishioners 16 years of age or older are eligible to vote.  Three new members will be elected to Parish Council during this election.  Information about nominees is displayed in the Commons.  Please read about them so you are able to make an informed choice on May 5 and 6.  If you will be out of town the weekend of the election, please contact Cheryl Davis at cheyldavis50@gmail.com to vote before May 6.
SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY BBQ

The annual Small Christian Community BBQ benefitting the Bread for Life Community Food Pantry is Thursday, May 24; at the Ware River Yacht Club.  Tickets are $25 per person.  Tickets go on sale in the commons April 28 – 29 and will be available each weekend through May 20.  BBQ includes pulled pork BBQ, rolls, baked beans, cole slaw, beverages and deserts.  Contact Kim Greene at              804-695-0717 for more information.



"BABY SHOWER” FOR CATHOLIC CHARITIES
Social Ministry will be collecting baby items for the Catholic Charities office in Newport News.  They are in need of the following items to help families in our area.  Please bring your donations to church from May 5 - May 13.  The Catholic Charities staff is very grateful for your support.  This year there is a special need for Boys clothing – sizes 3 months–4T, diapers–sizes 1–4,    wipes, baby bath tub, baby lotion, baby wash, baby shampoo, wash cloths, feeding seats, bibs, and bottles.
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   BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION
Have you ever noticed this little logo on your cereal box or jar of salsa? It’s part of a program by General Mills to help support education and benefit America’s schools. Our local schools can redeem these coupons for cash to buy the things they need, like books, computers, playground equipment and more. You may find these on the products you already buy such as Cheerios™, Total™ and Lucky Charms™, Pillsbury™, Old El Paso™ and Green Giant™, Ziploc®, Hefty®, Kleenex® and Scott®. The Theresians have set up a box to collect your Box Tops coupons and will deliver them to schools in our area. The collection box is located in the social hall on the white cabinet in the social hall.  So look for these little coupons cut them out and bring them to St. Therese. Our local schools will thank you!


CONGRATULATIONS!!
Congratulations…Our planting basket winner is Joan Jakubczak…enjoy your spring blessings!


FIRST COMMUNION
Congratulations to the following students receiving their First Communion this weekend.  Please keep these students and their families in prayer on this special day.

Antonio Aviles   
     Lauren Capone

Aiden Capone   

     Hannah Halder

Reece Dodier-Fernandez     Alyssa McCoy

Kyle Hudson        
     Makenzie Robinson

Xavier Hernandez
     Jenna Sheesley
“Whoever remains in me will bear much fruit.”





Fifth Sunday 


of Easter





April 29, 2018








